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Subject: Presidents Bytes 13 July 2015

Greetings all,

Welcome to week 2 of the Sth Oz e-club.

| have been playing with the website to check it's functions in communication and
this is my first effort to email you all through the website. it is a function every
member can use.

While i am speaking about members i have emailed the district TRF and Youth
alumni leaders to find out what records they have on past GSE, Youth Exchange and
other people we have sent away or hosted in the past. It may be that they still retain
fond memories of us in 9500 and want to re connect, what better way to do that than
our e-club??

Last week i asked you to comment or endorse the documents attached to the email
and that were also on our at website. It is important that we still act to vote on
matters as a club -all be it -not one that has to meet together and i do not wish to use
the opt out system where no response is taken to mean an endorsement of a motion
or acceptance of a position. The preference is to vote yes or no. Discuss in person
or by email but please respond.

Please log into the website members area and let me know if you have and
problems.

For our Rotary Info this week you will find the story on the History of the our very
own Rotary Foundation.

Cheers for now
Pres. Eric



